
   

 

 

 

 

 

 

ATTACHMENT D 

Fraud Related Activities Report 



 

   

DEPARTMENT OF THE TREASURY 

AUDIT COMMITTEE MEETING 12 FEBRUARY 2010 

REPORT ON FRAUD-RELATED ACTIVITIES 

 

The current status of fraud-related activities has been updated from the report provided to the previous meeting.  

There is one incident of suspected fraud;  the matter is being referred to the Australian Federal Police for further 

investigation. 

 

 

 

 

Manager 

Security and Facilities Unit 


